



## MEMORANDUM NO. 2021-073

TO: School District Superintendents

**Special Education Directors** 

FROM: Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer

DATE: June 1, 2021

SUBJECT: Preliminary 2021-22 IDEA Part B Allocations

## PRELIMINARY 2021-2022 IDEA PART B ALLOCATIONS

The Wyoming Department of Education has completed the preliminary allocations for school year 2021-22 for IDEA Part B 611 and 619 Federal Awards. Details can be found here.

Districts may use these preliminary allocations to begin discussions as part of the IDEA Part B grant planning process. These allocations will be in the budgeting section of the Grants Management System once the 2021-22 IDEA Part B Consolidated Grant Application is open.

For more information, contact Deb Montoya, Fiscal Analyst, at 307-777-6220 or deb.montoya@wyo.gov.